

SUPPORT FOR LIFE THROUGH COMPASSION, PERSEVERANCE & RESPECT

Friday 20th September 2019

Year 5/6 - After School Girls Football

Dear all,

Several Primary Schools across the Alnwick Partnership are going to be taking part in regular Year 5 & 6 girls football tournaments. These will take place after school every other Tuesday in the Autumn half term 1 beginning this Tuesday (24th September) at Felton Primary School.

Mrs Threlfall intends to transport the girls in her own car, therefore please complete the slip below to give consent for this before Tuesday 24th September. The sessions run from 3:45pm to 4:45pm and there is no charge to parents / carers. You are able to pick your child up at the school hosting the football session or back at Embleton Primary School afterwards (time back at Embleton tbc depending on the location). School P.E. kit as usual, trainers and football boots if you have them. We do have a stock of some football boots in school so feel free to borrow some if you need to.

The sessions are a great opportunity to visit other schools and to meet and make friends with other girls that will also be feeding into the Duchess's High School after Year 6 therefore we hope that your child will be keen to take part.

Many thanks,
Melissa Gilroy School Administrator
I agree to allow my childto be transported in Mrs Threlfall's car to the Year 5 & 6 Girls Football tournaments taking place at other schools in the Alnwick Partnership in the 2019/20 academic year.
Name of parent / carer:
Signed: